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August, 5, 2021 

Rice Livestock Company 
1730 A-12 
Montague, CA 96064 
 
 
Dear Rice Livestock Company, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Stan and Elizabeth Sears Trust 
5322 Freeman Rd 
Montague, CA 96064 
 
 
Dear Stan and Elizabeth Sears Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Madison Family Investment Partnership 
5900 Wilshire Blvd Ste 2250 
Los Angeles, CA 90036-3769 
 
 
Dear Madison Family Investment Partnership, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Darla and John Cardone 
PO 397 
Grenada, CA 96038 
 
 
Dear Darla and John Cardone, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

The Nature Conservancy 
201 Mission St, Fourth Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94105-1832 
 
 
Dear The Nature Conservancy, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Shasta Farm Property East, LLC 
1 Winthrop Square, 4th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110-1209 
 
 
Dear Shasta Farm Property East, LLC, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Joseph and Rita Zenkus Trust 
1867 Baron Court 
Yuba City, CA 95991 
 
 
Dear Joseph and Rita Zenkus Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Marion Family Trust 
PO Box 370 
Grenada, CA 96038 
 
 
Dear Marion Family Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Raymond Ekstrom, Et al 
2209 Delphic Rd 
Montague, CA 96064 
 
 
Dear Raymond Ekstrom, Et al 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Laura Lynn Leavitt, et al 
973 Robertson Way 
Sacramento, CA 95818-3644 
 
 
Dear Laura Lynn Leavitt, et al 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Terrance Price, et al 
PO Box 50  
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear Terrance Price, et al 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Shirley Guidry 
71 Carolina Dr 
Benicia, CA  94510 
 
 
Dear Shirley Guidry, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Dorthy Crechriou Trust 
PO Box 11 
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear Dorthy Crechriou Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Robert Nielsen, trustee 
11637 Alegre Dr 
Dublin, CA  94608-2214 
 
 
Dear Robert Nielsen, trustee 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Mills Ranch 
4916 1/2 Mills Rd 
Weed, CA  96094 
 
 
Dear Mills Ranch, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Mole Richardson 
937 N. Sycamore Ave 
Hollywood, CA  90038-2384 
 
 
Dear Mole Richardson Ranch, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Tom Nielsen 
PO Box 49 
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear Tom Nielsen, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Ray Dancer 
PO Box 65 
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear Ray Dancer, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Robert Driskell 
19904 Old Hwy 99 
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear Robert Driskell, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Josh Knutila 
PO Box 245 
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear Josh Knutila, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

S.F and Linda Karp 
PO box 653 
Middletown, CA  95461 
 
 
Dear S.F and Linda Karp, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Ernest and Mary Bridwell Trust 
24835 Gazelle Callahan Rd 
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear Ernest and Mary Bridwell Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Paul and Judy Morton 
4532 Pheasant Ln 
Montague, CA  96064 
 
 
Dear Paul and Judy Morton, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

John and Janet Coffelt 
PO Box 241 
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear John and Janet Coffelt, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Norman and Ann Root Trust 
3922 Aberdeen Way 
Sacramento, CA  95821 
 
 
Dear Norman and Ann Root Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

John Beltramo, Jr 
22830 Gazelle Callahan Rd 
Gazelle, CA  96034 
 
 
Dear John Beltramo, Jr, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
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August, 5, 2021 

Michagan California Lumber 
Po Box 1669 
Medford, OR 97501-1669 
 
 
Dear Michagan California Lumber, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from the Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust over the Novy 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Lowell L Novy Revocable Trust, Landowner
   

 


